
 Veryan CofE Primary  

 School News 

Friday 17th April 

Veryan, Truro, Cornwall, TR2 5QA 

veryan.secretary@celticcross.education 

To all our children and families... 

I hope that everyone had a lovely Easter and managed to get outside in gardens and for their 'daily exercise' 

in the wonderful sunshine we've been having. It seems odd not to be welcoming you back to school this week 

and I am missing all your happy, smiling faces. 

I am really pleased that almost everyone is signed up and using either Tapestry or Class Dojo to keep in touch 

with their teacher and carry on with some learning at home. Please remember that this must not become a 

burden to you, especially for those parents who are working from home too. If you require any support or 

guidance, please contact your class teachers and they will be happy to help. 

I hope everyone has a good week... I am thinking of you all. Stay safe, stay at home. 

With all my very best wishes, Caroline Jarrett 

 

 

 

 

Mr Hall has very kindly sent some photos and a message about the planting that 

you all did in the Wild Tribe field: 

 “I attach some photos I have taken of the trees we planted in the field. (I have taken off the tree 
guards whist I took the photos.) 

All the trees are doing really well and every one has fresh green leaves. I have been watering them 
when I take my daily exercise. The pupils clearly did a really good job carefully planting out the 
young saplings. The tree guards are doing their job and none of the trees show any sign of being 
nibbled by rabbits or deer. Most of the trees now have a shell name tag so that we can all more 
easily identify what each tree is even when it might have no leaves. 

One of the photos also shows the Mother Oak with its buds. 
I shall try to take regular photos so that the children are able to see how their trees are growing.” 

Look at your plants in 

 the school field! 

Thank you Mr Hall  - we really appreciate you looking after the field and trees whilst we can’t be there and look 

forward to seeing the progress. 

Hazel 

First buds 

Silver birch 



 

 

Freddie got busy building a green house and planting seeds—we 

look  forward to seeing  them grow Freddie. 

Rosie and Amy made some yummy 

Easter treats, planted some seedlings 

and celebrated Rosie’s 8th birthday. 

Many happy returns of the day Rosie! 

Amy keeping fit and 

healthy ready for 

Easter chocolate! 

Mrs Cartwright welcomed a new addition to her family! After a 

rehoming centre put out a plea, Mr and Mrs Cartwright fostered 

and then adopted Lily as a play mate for Isabella.  Lily looks very 

happy and settled already! We’re sure Rita would enjoy meeting 

her when they are allowed to 

To share your activities and stories to 

make us smile please send to : 

veryan.secretary@celticcross.education 
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